From: Jan Boyer

Sent: Friday, January 20, 2023 3:19 PM
To: FS-objections-southwestern-regional-office
Subject: OnceAForest

Dear Person:

Please stop the Santa Fe Mountain Resiliency Project. You still haven't done a Health Impact Assessment and the smoke
is harming my health and making it hard to breathe. You still awon't outlaw burning in the nexting season so you kill too
many birds and animals. You have not addressed climate warming and thhis will make it worse. Your hypothetical
argument that you expect it too burn is only that, hypothetical.

You are not using current research to determine perimeters for burns.
Please do an Environmental Impacct Statement.

Greatly reduce the number of trees removed. Do not remove trees bigger than 10" dbh.

Leave the understory.

Close and decomission forest roaads.

Further analyze impacts of thinning and prescribed burning on Mexican Spotted Owls. The analysis in the EA is
inadaquate.

Do not masticate trees.

Reduce the amount if smoke from this project by 75%.

Do not thin in Inventoried Roadless Areas.

Thank you. Jan Boyer





